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Dear Mark, 

We are happy for discussions to take place, perhaps over the phone initially, in relation to the reasons for issuing the notices. The LPA do
however have an application (Ref 242363) before them to consider, and the target determination date is the 7th November. Are you aware
of this application? 

The Council's position in relation to the harm that they consider the development the subject of the notice is causing should have been
clear prior to issuing the notices. It appears that this is not the case, given the reluctance to provide a response in relation to noise and
drainage. 

Kind regards, 
Eleanor 

Eleanor Simmons FCILEx

Associate Director (Appeals and Legal)

For and on behalf of Green Planning Studio Limited 
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